Jacksonvilie Friends Meeting

Meeting For Business
2/4/01

After the regular weekly Meeting for Worship, the monthly Meeting for Business of the
Jacksonville Friends Meecting was convened by the Clerk, Sue Williams. Some eleven
members and attenders were present.

Stuart Smith, treasurer, presented the financial report. A copy of the report is attached.
Stuart presented the SEYM assessment for the year 2001 for the Meeting. It is $1300.00.
Afier some discussion, Friends agreed that we should pay the full amount. Stuart will take
care of that at the appropriate time.

SEYM has sent a form to be completed seeking information about the Meeting. ( “who
we are, how many members, attenders, etc.” ) Julia will fill it out and return it. Mike Shell

agreed to be the person who will receive material from SEYM and bring it to Meeting.

The “State of the Meeting” report is due by 2/28/01. Sue Williams will do a rough draft
and asks for input from Friends.

Stuart voiced his concern that the Interfaith Council is not accomplishing much of import.
Friends felt that it was good to have this group in place in case it should be needed. So the
Meeting decided to stay in the Council for the time being,

No further business appearing, Friends concluded the Meeting for Business.

Respectfully submitted by:




Jacksonville Friends Meeting
Meeting For Business
8-12-01

After the regular weekly Meeting for Worship, the monthly Meeting for Business of the
Jacksonville Friends Meeting was convened by the Clerk, Sue Williams. Five members and
attenders were present.

Stuart Smith, treasurer, was not present, but had sent in a proposed budget for the next
year. Copies were given to those present. The budget will be discussed and accepted at the
next business meeting.

Joanne Herman reported that AVP now has eight trained facilitators. For the near future
AVP will target appropriate groups rather than have large workshops. The next workshop
will probably be sometime afier the first of the year.

No further business appearing, Friends concluded the Meeting for Business.

Respectfully submitted by:
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